
The Chit System 

The confirmation of attendance system, often called “the chit 

system” is simply a scheme to let people have some document to 

show that they have attended a particular meeting. That person can 

then give the confirmation to offender managers, Social Services, 

employers or any other body. 

The system was endorsed by Conference 1987 as being within the 

Traditions, and operates without compromising anyone’s anonymity. 

It is up to the person requesting the chits to report on themselves to 

whoever is supervising them. 

(The AA Service Handbook for Great Britain Page :61     9:3:2) 

In Cornwall we can supply any group with “chits” which are 

distributed in an envelope which contains a slip with the group 

number and the Intergroup details.  The member handing over the 

“chit envelope” needs to check the envelope is sealed and write the 

date over the seal so that it can be verified by the body requesting 

the chit. 

Our WTF shows which groups are in the “Chit system” and if you 

would like to be part of the scheme or require some “chit” envelopes 

please request them through the website ECLO. 

 


